
	

#520-800 West Pender Street 
Vancouver, BC, V6C 2V6 

Ph: (604)  670-0070 
Emial: info@highhamptoncorp.com  

Website: www.highhamptoncorp.com  
	

 
 

HIGH HAMPTON TO AMEND 2016 Q1 FINANCIALS 
 

*THIS NEWS RELEASE IS NOT FOR DISSEMINATION IN THE UNITED STATES* 
 
 
April 8th, 2016 – High Hampton Holdings Corp. (Canadian Securities Exchange: HC) (Frankfurt Stock 
Exchange: 0HC) (“High Hampton” or the “Company”) announces that it will be filing an amendment to 
its 2016 Q1 unaudited financial statements.  
 
Further to the Company’s news release of April 4, 2016, corrections in the Company’s Amended and 
Restated Audited Consolidated Financial Statements for the 2015 fiscal year will impact on the 
Company’s 2016 Q1 unaudited interim financial statements previously filed. Consequently, the Company 
intends to amend its 2016 Q1 unaudited interim financial statements to reflect the corrections contained in 
the Amended and Restated annual financial statements and to ensure consistency and accuracy of 
comparatives. The Company will also be preparing an amended 2016 Q1 Management and Discussion 
and Analysis. 
 
The substantive change to the 2016 Q1 interim financial statements will be a revision in the amount of 
share capital and the allocation of an amount to contributed surplus as well as enhanced disclosures in the 
notes.  
 
The Amended and Restated Condensed Interim Consolidated Financial Statements of the Company for 
the three month period ended November 30, 2015 and the Amended and Restated Management and 
Discussion and Analysis for the same period will be made available on SEDAR.  
 
On behalf of the Board of Directors, 
 
HIGH HAMPTON HOLDINGS CORP.  
 
“Robert Riley” 
Robert Riley, CEO 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Neither the Canadian Securities Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider accepts responsibility for the 
adequacy or accuracy of this release. 


